
Together, we are offering a free service to help older 
adults in your community get property tax relief, and 
we need YOU.

Are you someone who:
� Appreciates volunteering and supporting 

your peers?
� Has experience working with tax programs? 

(A plus but not required!)
� Wants to gain new skills, knowledge, and 

a network of acquaintances? 
� Enjoys participating in outreach within your 

community?

Then this may be the opportunity for you! 
Silver Key Senior Services is looking for volunteers to 
make a positive community impact by helping older 
adults connect to resources that can make it easier for 
them to continue living in the homes they love. Contact 
us to find out how you can become a volunteer today!

Learn more using our Silver Line at 719-884-2300 
and asking for Jayme Holligan or email 
info@silverkey.org.

You can find out more about this program at: 
aarpfoundation.org/propertytaxaide

Silver Key Senior 
Services is 
now an official 
partner with
AARP Foundation's 
Property Tax-Aide 
program. 


